
Mach 6, 2012 

Attn: Nomination Committee 

Re: Elite Detection Dogs c/o Sherri Hall 

Nimby Widlife & Pest Control 
1546 Beaty Trail 
Milton, Ont. 
L9T 5L7 
email: info@nimby.ca 
www.nirnby.ca 
Tel: 905-693-1599 

We at Nimby Wildlife & Pest Control would like to thank Sherri Hall and her staff at Elite 
Detection Dogs for the outstanding service she provides with regards to bed bug detection and 
goose management services. Elite Detection Dogs is a very versatile company as has 
demonstrated their commitment to quality and highly dependable services on many of our job 
sites with respect to detection services. To have one properly trained dog is asset, but to have 
the ability to train and maintain 30 or more high quality detection dogs and goose management 
dogs demonstrates the commitment that is required by Elite Detection Dogs to truly be Elite. 
Sherri Hall is very knowledgeable of her business and has the business acumen to be very 
successful at what she does. Working dogs have to work and be very accurate especially when it 
comes to detection of bed bugs. Constant training of the dogs and the commitment of staff and 
the willingness to raise the bar compared to industry standards is the hallmark of Elite Detection 
Dogs. Good luck with the nomination. 

Yours sincerely, 

President 
NIMBY Wildlife & Pest Control 


